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Date: November 28, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
 Ben Hillard, Assessment Coordinator 
 
Subject: Labor Day Waiver Request for the 2023-24 School Year and Beyond 
 
 
We would like the opportunity to provide the Board of Education with a review of the 
process for applying for the waiver to begin the school prior to Labor Day, at the 
Committee of the Whole Meeting on December 5, 2022. It is our intention to apply for 
the waiver for the 2023-24 school year and the 2024-25 school year, as bargained with 
the LEA. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 


